
 

 

(Press Memo – For Immediate Release) 

March 4, 2020 

Japan Airlines Announces Temporary Reduction of Domestic Services in 
Response to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 

In an aim to contain the further outbreak of the coronavirus, various sporting and cultural events 

have been suspended in Japan and travel demand on the carrier`s domestic network has 

decreased. As such, the Company announced the decision to temporarily reduce services 

between March 6 and March 12, 2020. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience but would like to ask for our customer`s 

understanding during this unprecedented time. The Company will continue to monitor and 

implement effective measures to provide our customers peace of mind when traveling on flights 

operated by the JAL Group. 

 

Reduction of Select Japan Domestic Services 

Applicable Dates: March 6 – March 12, 2020 

Total Number of Flights: 352 

See Full List on Next Page 

 

For media queries, contact: mediarelations.hdq@jal.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


